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Review of the revenue framework for local 
government 

Regional workshops 

The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) is
conducting a review of the revenue framework for local 
government in NSW.  IPART has released an Issues Paper and
has received submissions from councils and other interested
parties. 

IPART is conducting a public workshop in Griffith on 8
October 2008 from 10:00 am to 2:00pm.  The venue for the
workshop: 
 Comfort Inn Gemini 
  201-227 Banna Ave 
 Griffith 

A copy of the agenda and discussion notes for the workshop
and copies of the submissions may be obtained from IPART’s
website www.ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

Inquiries should be directed to Karen Beltran on 
02 9290 8435 or local_government@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

James P Cox, Chief Executive Officer and Full Time Member 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box Q290, QVB Post Office NSW 1230 
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